



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Adam Gatrad

Tel: 01902 734167

Email <u>information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u> headteacher@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk

14th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

As I am sure that you are aware, the Key Stage 1 SATs are fast approaching, taking place during the middle of May.

To ensure that you and your child are fully prepared for the content of these assessments and how they will run, I am holding a parent/carer SATs workshop at, 3.30pm, on Tuesday 26th April in school.

During the workshop, we will discuss the following:

- An overview of the assessments detailing the tests that will take place
- How the tests will be administered in KS1
- What you can do at home to support your child in the weeks leading up to SATS.

Before then, please could you spare 5 minutes to complete a short survey. This will really help me ensure all of your questions are answered and any concerns you have are addressed.



Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Tkaczuk







